
It’s been a long time coming... 

...but I know a change is gonna come



Response to the draft London Plan 
Policy H16 Gypsy and Traveller accommodation

Dear Sadiq Khan

I am a member of the Gypsy and Traveller community and a  
Londoner. I want to thank you for recognising us in your new  
definition and asking boroughs to make sure they count the 
needs of everyone in our community.

I am concerned that Policy H16 is not strong enough. You are  
asking boroughs to build 66,000 new homes a year over the 
next ten years. Pitches are homes, new pitches will go towards 
meeting your housing targets and boroughs should be held  
accountable if they don’t deliver. 

You can make the London Plan stronger by protecting existing 
caravan sites and ensuring the delivery of new sites. 

Name:

Address:

Postcode:

#wearelondonerstoo #weareallsomanythings

Sadiq Khan 
(Mayor of London)
New London Plan
GLA City Hall
London Plan Team
Post Point 18
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